
Mr. Mayor and Council 
 
We are citizens of the City of Kawartha Lakes. We are urban residents from Bobcaygeon, Fenelon Falls 
and Lindsay. We urge Council to respect urban values. We urge Council to follow the advice given by the 
Medical Officer of Health, by the trails Master Plan and by Public Works and do not approve any ORV 
use on June 15th in the settlement area of Lindsay. 
 
 
We believe that: 

1. In our urban (settlement) areas Active Transportation should be a priority. AT is environmentally 
friendly and non-invasive. 

2. More traffic creates more risk, more accidents and more liability exposure for the City. 
3. Any consideration of ORV usage should be done within the context of the Master Plans. 
4. A recreational pursuit should not take priority over quality of life for CKL citizens. ORV use in 

settlement areas will have a major negative impact on the quality of life for those citizens. 
 
We urge Council not to approve the Task Force recommendations being put forward on June 15th.  
 
 

Richard Fedy,   Co-President Environmental Action Bobcaygeon 
John Bush,   Co-President Environmental Action Bobcaygeon 
Barb MacPherson,  President Green Trails alliance 
Art Hornibrook  Kawartha Cycling 
Judy Steed  The Fenelon Group 
Bill Steffler,   Protect CKL Roads and Trails 
 


